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PROVIDER ADVISORY #2019-004 

UPCOMING WEBINAR ON STATEWIDE MEDICAID DENTAL PLANS 

FUTURE ACTION REQUIRED 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  FEBRUARY 22, 2019  

 
Dental Providers,  
 
Mark your calendars for a Provider Webinar on the new Statewide Medicaid Dental Plans, hosted by 
the Agency for Healthcare Administration on Wednesday, February 27 from 9:00-11:00am.  
 
The call will include: 

• Brief overview of the program 

• Rates  

• Honoring current treatment plans during the transition period 

• AHCA website information  

• Enrollment process for one or more of the plans  

• Questions and Answers  
 

The webinar registration link will be provided via a Provider Advisory when available. 


